
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
 

     Newsletter   Week 7 

Autumn 1 2024  
 

 

 

Our op 

Dates for your diary 
Thursday 24th October 
Sponsored Bounce-athon 

Remember to collect your sponsorship 

Break up for half term 

Monday 4th November 
School re-opens 

Wednesday 6th November 
Nursery Reading Café 1.30pm 

Thursday 7th November 
Reception Reading Café 1.30pm 

Tuesday 12th November 

Parents evening 

Wednesday 13th November 
Open morning at Dereham Junior Academy 

Friday 15th November 
Children in Need 

Reception parents to share a book with their child 

2.45pm 

Monday 18th November 
Year 2 parents to share a book with their child 

2.45pm 

Wednesday 20th November 
Year 1 Reading Café 1.30pm 

Thursday 21st November 
Year 2 Reading Café 1.30pm 

Parents evening 

Friday 22nd November 
Year 1 parents to share a book with their child 

2.45pm 

Monday 25th November 
PJs and Pizza night-More info to follow 

Tuesday 26th November 
Open evening at Dereham Junior Academy 

Wednesday 4th December 
Year 2 History workshop with parents 1.30pm 

Thursday 5th December 

School Disco-more info to follow 

Friday 6th December 

Christmas Wreath making 7pm 

Tuesday 10th December 
Reception parents to share a book with their child 

2.45pm 

Thursday 12th December 
Glow Disco-Parents watch 2.30pm 

Friday 13th December  
Christmas Jumper day 

Christmas Fair 1.30-3.30pm 

Wednesday 18th December 
Christmas performance in the church 2pm 

Thursday 19th December 
Christmas performance in the church 5pm 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

                       Pearl Class-       92.44% 

                       Ruby Class-       93.94%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond Class-   93.24%  

  Sapphire Class-  95.05% 

  Emerald Class-   95.71% 

                       Topaz Class-      97.86% 

Well done to Sapphire, Emerald and Topaz for getting over 

95% attendance this week. This is the national average for 

attendance and is expected attendance for our school to 

achieve every week. 

 

Headteacher award: 

Reception: Noah.H and Harry 

Year 1: Riley.G and Harmoni 

Year 2: Jude and Delilah 

Staff: Mrs Barnett and Miss Titmarsh 

Well done! 

Maths Whizz Class winner: 

Sapphire Class 

Special shout out to…Antonia, Maddison, Amelia-Mae and 

Harper M 

Bounce-a-thon: Don’t forget that this is happening on 

Thursday. Children to all come to school wearing their PE kit 

and trainers and bring in their sponsorship money.   

Choir: well done to choir for a super tour. The next tour will 

be Thursday 12th December 

Goodbye: 

At the end of this half term we will be saying farewell to Mrs 

Rebecca Sari. We would like to thank her for all that she has 

done at DCINA and for the kind nurturing Early Years 

practitioner that she has been. We wish her well in her new 

role.  

Cross country- well done to all the children who competed 

in the cross country event. Riley came 1st in his race and 

Teddy and Scarlett came 10th in their races.  


